

Campus News

Thursday, March 1, 1973

ACTIVITIES

Thursday, March 1

10:00 a.m. Tennis Team - Gym

1:00 p.m.-1:00 a.m. WCAC

4:00 - 5:00 p.m. Baseball Practice - Gym

5:00 - 6:30 p.m. Basketball Practice - Gym

5:00 p.m. Academic Council - S10

6:30 p.m. Business Education/Office Admin-

istration Majors Meeting - F62

7:00 p.m. Accounting Tutoring - S14

7:00 p.m. Black Coalition Tutoring - S25

7:00 p.m. Intramural Play-offs - Gym

7:30 p.m. Ski Club - S25

8:00 p.m. Coffee House - Lounge

Intramural Play-offs

7:00 p.m. Kappa Sigma Beta (A)

vs.

Phi Delta Psi (A) 12 - 0 8:00 p.m.

Out of Towners

Narcotics 10 - 2

SKI WEEKEND

The Ski Club is sponsoring a weekend trip to the Sugarloaf Ski Area in Maine. This weekend is scheduled for March 9, 10 and 11. If you are interested in going to Sugarloaf, you must attend the meeting tonight at 7:30 in S25 or contact any ski club officer as soon as possible if you are unable to be at the meeting. This trip is open to any member of the college community. -- Don Miller

EDUCATION DEPARTMENT

There will be a general meeting of the Education Department on Thursday, March 1 at 6:30 p.m. in room F62. This includes both secretarial and education majors. We will be discussing partment policies as well as student affairs

ac the school. I hope that people will make a true effort to attend this meeting. -- Eric Hunt

STRANGERS IN THE NIGHT

(AND IN THE EARLY MORNING)

Many people have been asking about those strange people who have been meeting mornings at 7 a.m., on Saturdays, and Sunday evenings. Well, they are members of the Task Force. They are: Mr. Frank Cheney, Mr. Alan King, Mr. Bob Crosby, Ms. Carol Marinaccio, Ms. Laraine Mazzoli, Dr. George Commenator, Professor John Crawford, Mr. Charles Mitchell, Dr. John Reynolds, Professor Helen Donaldson, Professor William Hunzeker, Professor Boleslaw Kalinski, Mr. Vincent Bankoski, Mr. Edward Rosenthal, Mr. George Coutris and Dean George Larkin.

The purpose of the Task Force is to look at New Hampshire College as it now stands and made recommendations applicable to the college's becoming not only a more viable institution, but also one that better serves the needs of its students and its entire community. This Task Force has been meeting since December on at least a weekly basis and will in the near future present its recommendations to the President. (Alpha -Omega)

DINNER DANCE

All students and faculty are cordially invited to a dinner dance to be held at the Chateau Restaurant on Friday, March 9. Sponsoring the event are the FSA and SNEA.

Anyone interested is asked to contact either Debbie Sliney or Mrs. Jean Silver. -- D. Sliney

MARKETING CLUB

The Marketing Club is planning an excursion to Boston on March 5. Purpose of the trip will be to tour the marketing research firm which is in employ of Playboy Magazine and talk to a few of the firm's executives. There will possibly be a meeting at the Boston Playboy Club. This trip is for members only. Your dues are needed -- \$2.50 per member. Pay Alan King as soon as possible.

W C A C S C H E D U L E

hursday, March 1, 1973

TIME	SUNDAY	MONDAY	TUESDAY	WEDNESDAY	THURSDAY	FRIDAY
11:00 to 1:00	Le who have be 7 a.m., on Sat ell, they are They are: Mr	Jamie Aforismo	Gym n - Gym e - Gym e Y	Jamie Aforismo	m. Basket m. Basket ademic Coun- siness Educa	00 - 5:00 - 00 - 6:30 00 - 6:30 00 p.m. Ac
1:00 to 3:00	ds. Laraine de Professor Jon Mall, Dr. Jose	Don Ruzich	1-2 Izzy Netto	Don Ruzich	1-2 Izzy Netto	A .m.q 00 Ed .m.q 00
	ion, Professor eslav Kaliona		2-3 Jane Schofield		2-3 Jane Schofield	#2 .m.q 0
3:00 to 5:00	Jean George a	Ron Wallace	Cheryl Serard	Dennis Conner	Bill Hamilton	muzal Play
5:00 to 7:00	James Hamlin	Ron Wallace	Gene Walker	Bill Hamilton	Bill Hamilton	au o
7:00 to 9:00	Warren Hern	Howard Tose	Jane Schofield	Mike Danial	Izzy Netto	Chuck the Pipe's
9:00 to 11:00	Bob Spence	Phil Flamer	Don Ruzich	George Ross	Howard Tose	Lucky 7 - 11 Show
11:00 to 1:00	Mike Danial	Don Ruzich	Jay Jackson	Mike Boisvert	Jamie Aforismo	George Ross

Alan King as soon as possible.

CAMPUS PARKING

(Map attached)

spaces are those in lots A, B, C, D and in the several designated spaces diagonally across from the gym.

There is to be no parking on any roads, paths, lawns, or fields. Cars should not be parked off the side of roads, near any of the dumpsters, near any of the buildings, or in any area not specifically designated for parking. Cars found in these areas are subject to immediate towing without warning.

All cars must be registered with the Security Office and must have a parking sticker. Cars without stickers will receive a ticket and the owner must report to the Security Office within 24 hours. Failure to do so will result in the car being towed without further warning.

Should campus residents have visitors for the day or overnight it will be accessary to contact the security guard on duty and obtain a visitor's pass for the windshield of the automobile. All visitor parking should be in Lot C. Should Lot C be full; e.g during a snow storm, any overflow should go to Lot A.

Again, all residents are reminded that cars should be parked in Lot C during snow storms so that the other lots can be cleared. Cars should then be moved to one of the other lots so that Lot C can be plowed.

We would also like to remind any individuals who have received tickets in the past and have not yet gone to the Security Office that they must do so immediately. Those who fail to do so by Friday, March 9, 1973 will be considered as having their parking registration revoked and will be towed. A list of those issued tickets will be posted outside the Security Office by Monday, March 5, 1973.

subcommittee of the College Council
nas been formed to study the parking
regulations, etc. and is to make a report
at the next College Council meeting. If
you have any items you would like this
committee to consider, please give them to
Dean William E. Beane.

SNACK BAR PRICES

Because of the wide inc.ease in the price of food products and particularly in the price of coffee, it has been necessary to increase the price of coffee from 10¢ to 15¢ per cup. We have, however, increased the size of the cup to reflect the full 5¢ increase. In other words, rather than charging 12¢ or 13¢ for a small cup of coffee it seemed more sensible to follow the method we have chosen.

We are attempting to keep other prices at the same level but feel we are not out of line in raising the price of coffee.

FURNITURE FOR SALE

The Maintenance Department is in the process of cleaning out Merrimack Hall. Several people have inquired about the possibility of purchasing some of the furniture which is there. We have several chests of drawers (5-drawer); metal double door wardrobes-some with doors, some without; and wooden student desks. Chests of drawers will range from \$20, wardrobes from \$10 and desks from \$15. There are also some other items such as old filing cabinets, straight chairs, tables, etc. A complete list will be available at the beginning of next week.

Anyone interested, please notify the Dean of Administration. These items will be opened to the general public in a short time.

LONGEST WALK

NHC must have the longest walk in the world from on campus housing to class. It seems that the students who live on campus are more often reported for excessive cuts than their off-campus colleagues -- to date 42 resident student vs. 24 commuters. The only explanation must be the distance between residence and class which makes it exceedingly difficult to reach class.

CAMPING & QUIDOOR SHOW

Brian Gorden, Director of Student Activities, has half price tickets for the New Hampshire Camping and Outdoor Show which is being held March 2 - 4 at the State Armory. If you want a ticket, please see Brian Gorden.

